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Summary 

This bill requires that the Board of Architecture, Engineering, Land Surveying, Landscape 
Architecture, Geoscience, and Interior Design (AELSLAGID) send a notice by email to each 
license or certificate holder, no later than 30 days prior to expiration of the license or 
certificate.  The notice must include information on renewal. 

The board would newly be required to collect email addresses from license and certificate 
applicants for this purpose.  If the board does not have an email address on record, the notice 
must be sent by standard mail. 
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